
April 8, 2017 
 
Via First-Class Mail with Certificate of Mailing 
 
Sierra Park Services, Inc. 
P.O. Box 293 
Mi Wuk Village CA, 95346 
ATTN: Mrs. Heidi Ordwein 
 
Re: Response to your April 4, 2017 letter “Refund Request and Ditch and Culvert Cleaning Request” 
 
Dear Mrs. Ordwein, 
 
I have already sent you a Demand Letter regarding the money collected during the closing of buying the 
property on 22101 Ruth.  Please refer to that letter regarding the money. 
 
Regarding the water and culvert issues:  This was a notice that water could damage the road and not a 
request of any type.  I did suggest you attend to it.  This was a suggestion and should not to be 
construed as request. 
 
Finally, the demeanor of the last paragraph of your letter was offensive.  Leaving messages at the 
number at the top of your letter was not a known option.  Having received your letter, I am now aware 
of an alternate contact method and will use it for non-time critical communications. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Ron A. Souza 
751 Tammi Way 
Turlock CA, 95382 
Telephone: (209) 765-7678 



Brian C. & Kristian Bendix 
12211 Lambeth Road 
Oakdale, CA 95351 

Sierra Park Services Inc 
PO Box 293 ' . 
Mi Wuk Village, CA 95346 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I, Charles P. Varvayanis, declare that I am over the age of 18 years and reside in 
Long Barn, California.  My mailing address is P.O. Box 395, Long Barn, CA  
95335. 
 
On April 8, 2017, I put copies of the Response to your April 4, 2017 letter to 
Sierra Park Services, Inc. from Brian C. & Kristian Bendix in an envelope, sealed 
the envelope, and put first-class prepaid postage on it.  I addressed the envelope to 
Sierra Park Services, Inc., P.O. Box 293, Mi Wuk Village, CA  95346 and mailed 
the envelope by leaving it at a U.S. Postal Service mail drop in Long Barn, CA. 
 
 

Executed on April 8, 2017 at Long Barn, California 
 
 

 
 

____________________________ 
Charles P. Varvayanis 


